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12 July, 2013 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chair and Members 
Civic Works Committee 
 
 
 
Residents of South London (Westminster Area), particularly those residents and businesses 
who live, use and make their livelihood by utilizing the surrounding Municipal Roads of the 
Highway 401/Colonel Talbot intersection, are concerned about the closing of some of these 
roads.  We want to ensure that no logistics or transportation challenges and problems will 
surface to adversely affect the local constituents. 
 
As such, we request that City staff urge the Ministry of Transportation Ontario (MTO) maintain 
ongoing dialogue to keep the affected constituents fully in the loop, and report to this Committee 
and Council, the endeavours and resolutions as they emerge. 
 
We understand that Staff will be bringing a report to the Civic Works Committee soon, and thus, 
members of the community are requesting Delegation Status. We hope they will be 
accommodated. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 
 
 
 
 
 
Harold Usher       Dale Henderson 
Councillor, Ward 12      Councillor, Ward 9 
 


